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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Coren is back! 
This week we have welcomed Coren back to school, which means there is music in the building once again. There has also been 
music on Zoom. This morning we welcomed families and the children in school bubbles to join us for singing with KS2 and EYFS/
KS1. These will be regular assembly slots on Thursdays and Friday mornings. Please make sure your children join in and sing 
along. Teachers will send out codes. 
 
Father Peter 
Next Wednesday, 20th January, Fr Peter will also be leading collective worship, live on Zoom, after his post Christmas break. 
Again teachers will send out codes.  
 
Chromebooks 
Please let us know if you need a loaned Chromebook from school. We can arrange for you to pick up a device as needed to help 
you get online with your child. Please also let us know if you need help with wifi as we can help with this as well. Email ad-
min@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk or email your child/ren’s teacher.  
 
Children Entitled to Free School Meals 
Hampers from Caterlink are available to collect for this week and last week. Email admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk if you 
need one of these. Parents will automatically be sent Edenred vouchers, as you were during the previous lockdown, to cover the 
period from Monday 18th January until half term. The vouchers will be for £3 per day, per child.  
 

 
Amazing work from Jamie Clark in Cedar Class 
Flora shared this superb piece of writing from Jamie in Cedar class. Writing in role as Prome-
theus, he is begging Zeus for forgiveness for sharing fire with people. Great work Jamie! 
 
Teachers and Teaching Assistants will be flagging up great work from children who are manag-
ing their remote learning well and I will be celebrating this in assemblies on in newsletters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well Done Everyone 
I appreciate how challenging this lockdown is for everyone—whether we are at home or working in Bubbles in school. We have 
managed to get through another week and it has been so lovely to see so many children joining assemblies. On one assembly last 
week there were 70 families and classes joining. Please keep Zooming in. It is important to feel connected at this time.  
 
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
James Humphries - Headteacher 



Rudy and Arlo’s Mum Ellie has been working with a sustainable 
clothing brand (Rubbish London) which has a climate change 
poster competition for primary age children running this month. 
As this seems to be something people are very interested in, she 
thought some of you might like to take part. The winner will re-
ceive a £50 Smyths toys voucher and a £50 Rubbish London 
voucher for their Mum - they may even use one of the designs on 
a sweatshirt.  
 
All you have to do is design a climate change poster - anything 
you think will represent climate change - and send a clear photo of 
it to Ellie by email: ellie@thegreenish.co.uk with your first name. 
Please don’t put yourself in the photo as they’re going on Insta-
gram. Please send by Thursday 21st January. Any winners will be 
notified by Ellie.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy Birthday to all those children who celebrate a birthday 
in January. 

 
 
Poppy    Kaius   Tess    Gabriel 
Thomas   Sean   Lily-Rose   George 
Isabel    Maxim  Brodan   John 
Suzi    Evan   Ilyas    Jibran 
Frida    Manu   Ibrahim 
 

https://www.rubbishlondon.co.uk/
mailto:ellie@thegreenish.co.uk


Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
The Mental Health Support Team are excited to be able to offer all 
primary schools within Camden a parent/carer webinar series of five 
workshops. These will include the following topics:  
 
 Introduction to the Mental Health Support Team: Why Early  
    Intervention Matters 
 Parent/Carer Self-Care 
 Understanding and supporting your child’s worries 
 Routines 
 Parent/Carer and child interactions 
 
Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional fol-
low up 20 minutes for further questions for those parents or carers 
that are interested.  
 
Parents/carers can register for any of the above webinars through 
Eventbrite (for free) at https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parentcarer-
webinar-series-tickets-135509262853 .  Parents/carers can opt in for 
all five topics of workshops, or whichever most appeals to 
them.  Our webinar series will run from Wednesday 20th Jan 2021 
until Wednesday 24th Feb 2021. 
 
The scheduled dates, times and topics are:  
 

 
 
 

Topic Day and Date Time 

Introduction to the Mental Health 
Support Team: 

Why Early Intervention Matters 

Wednesday 20th Jan 2021 5-6 pm 

Parent/Carer Self-Care Thursday 21st Jan 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

Understanding and supporting your 
child with worries - Option A 

Wednesday 27th Jan 2021 5-6 pm 
6-6.20pm -Q&A 

Understanding and supporting your 
child with worries - Option B 

Thursday 28th Jan 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

 
Routines 

Thursday 4th Feb 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

 
Parent/Carer and Child interactions 

Thursday 11th Feb 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

      

Introduction to the Mental Health 
Support Team: 

Why Early Intervention Matters 

Wednesday 24th Feb 2021 5-6 pm 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parentcarer-webinar-series-tickets-135509262853
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parentcarer-webinar-series-tickets-135509262853



